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About Recent Reports Concerning Crypto Exchange FTX 
 
TOKYO, November 9, 2022 - There have been reports of funding concerns regarding crypto exchange FTX, 
and the value of FTT (FTX token) has plummeted. Monex Group and its subsidiaries CoinCheck, 
TradeStation, TradeStation Crypto, and Monex have no position or exposure with respect to FTT, FTX, or 
Alameda Research. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact:  
 

Akiko Kato 
Corporate Communications Office 
Monex Group, Inc. 
+81-3-4323-8698 

Yuki Nakano, Minaka Aihara 
Investor Relations, Financial Control Department 
Monex Group, Inc. 
+81-3-4323-8698 

 
This material is an English translation of a Japanese announcement made on the date above. Although the Company intended 
to faithfully translate the Japanese document into English, the accuracy and correctness of this English translation is not 
guaranteed and thus you are encouraged to refer to the original Japanese document. This translation was made as a matter of 
record only and does not constitute an offer to sell or to solicit an offer to buy securities in the U.S. 


